TOWN OF WAYLAND
PERMANENT MUNICIPAL BUILDING COMMITTEE
Meeting Minutes
February 28, 2012
Approved as Amended May 24, 2012
6:43 p.m. Call to order
Review of Weston & Sampson’s building elevation and floor plans for the new DPW facility
Phone call to Jon Mishara, who joined the meeting remotely by telephone
Mark Reardon resigned as Chairman, but shall stay on as a member,
Matt Kaufmann not in attendance.
Goal to show schematic design
David George presented floor plans
Question on how we cross S as live easement
Discussion on programming
Discussion on next meeting — 3/26/12
7:54  Jon Mishara hung up telephone
Who is taking the lead on the Articles for the Annual Town Meeting?
Public Comment. Annette Lewis:
Files; central vehicle maintenance; administrative space costs.
Ask Town Counsel to weigh in on Landfill road.

8:42 p.m. Meeting adjourned.



